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Visiting Theater as New Way of Communication 

Moscow CARP started a new project “Cultural outing”. On December 7th we’ve visited Taganka Theater 

together with our guests and some second generation children. 

The evening was interesting and full of events. It was 
great to discover a new environment. We were able 
to communicate with guests before the spectacle 
and to know how they are doing.  

During the intermission, a small tea break was 
organized and we discussed the ambiguity of the 
performance of Shakespeare's classics "Coriolanus". 
The spectacle was played in a modern style, and our 
impressions and conclusions were quite different, 
however, we tried to help our guests to see 
everything from the God’s and Principle point of 
view.  

The main conclusion was that the platform of 
cultural joint outings is very promising, in this format 

it is also important to discuss the Principle from different sides. Everyone was happy that we met and 
spent time together - this is very important. 

In the nearest plans within the project  - visiting various temples, denominations, there was an offer to 
visit the Museum of Jewish Culture. 

The goal is to prepare for the winter program in St. Petersburg "Following the tracks of religions." And 
supporting the vision of "One Family Under God". 


